Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028
i Felephone: 213/463-1629

August 7, 1987
SPACES

Mr. Jon Pugh, AlA

Director

Design and Planning

Knotts Berry Farm

8039 Beach Boulevard, P.0. Box 5002,
Buena Park, California 90620-9985

Dear Mr. Pugh:

Thank you for you quick response to our letter dealing with John Ehn's
sculptural environment.

In re reading the material | came across, perhaps, a confusing or misleading
statement which | would like to clarify.

In the proposal we made reference to a dollar figure evaluation for
individual pieces on the site. We included the figure to establish an
unpre judiced aesthetic evaluation and not a hint towards a "suggested
purchase price.”

The fact is, the family would like to donate the sculpture to a established
and stable commercial entity to insure that their fathers' efforts are seen
by the largest amount of people in a safe and sympathetic environment.
They hope that an alliance of this kind would save an Historic Landmark, be
beneficial to all parties and allow the public to enjoy an unique art work.

If you have any suggestion of how to accomplish our goals or others to talk
to, we would appreciate your help.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen

A Non Profit Tax Exempt Educational Corporation Director



